
  

 

 

  

Hello District 5 Residents and Friends! 
  

  

     The holiday season is already here, and we hope you enjoy it with your 

family, friends, and neighbors. We hope everyone has a safe and happy 

Halloween! In this early November edition, learn about the annual Maryvale 

Turkey Takeaway: El PavAZo, voting locations, and Neighborhood Park 

Enhancement Grant Application extension. 

  

  
 

 

  

Annual Turkey Takeaway: El PavAZo 
  

https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?20ee44e3f886ce25125c8ff447602d799d5461f3843e643fe34a0b0deb15f19e


  

 

     Join us as we celebrate with our community by donating over 1,000 frozen 

turkeys to working families at the fourth annual Maryvale Turkey Takeaway - El 

PavAZo. Everyone is invited to enjoy an evening filled with culture, music, and 

food this Saturday, November 2nd, from 5 PM until 8 PM at the American Family 



Fields of Phoenix (3600 N 51st Ave, Phoenix 85031). The public parking entrance 

is at 51st Ave. and Whitton Ave. 

     There will be a car show, local food trucks, a Day of the Dead cultural display, 

and live music including traditional mariachi. Of course, there will also be an 

opportunity for each family to receive a free frozen turkey to prepare for 

Thanksgiving, thanks to our office and generous sponsors, such as Lipman 

Family Farms, Albertsons Safeway, and United Phoenix Firefighters Charities! A 

special shutout to our Maryvale Estrella Mountain Police Precinct for their 

support. To ensure your family gets a turkey, we encourage participants to 

register by calling (602)262-5030 or by clicking here 

[anc.apm.activecommunities.com]. See the flyer below for more details. 

  

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/anc.apm.activecommunities.com/phoenix/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=maryvale*20turkey&viewMode=list__;JQ!!LkjWUF49MRd51_ry!bNpVcAtEuEylo-3ltMwuSPDA10RZXMMKm9KzGCMlFvAOo0AyWBnu5WL1jEZWVsVrhhQfAvvWImYWqDA-wNrNG105BP3q_N-jI_EwBg$
https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/anc.apm.activecommunities.com/phoenix/activity/search?onlineSiteId=0&activity_select_param=2&activity_keyword=maryvale*20turkey&viewMode=list__;JQ!!LkjWUF49MRd51_ry!bNpVcAtEuEylo-3ltMwuSPDA10RZXMMKm9KzGCMlFvAOo0AyWBnu5WL1jEZWVsVrhhQfAvvWImYWqDA-wNrNG105BP3q_N-jI_EwBg$


  

 

  

  
 

 

   
 
 
 
 



Election Voting Centers Open Now 
  

  

 

     If you are a registered voter in Maricopa County and you haven't voted yet, 

there are still many options for you to vote on or before next Tuesday, November 

5th. Voting centers and drop boxes are open now through November 5th where 

registered voters can vote in-person or drop off their early ballots. The days and 



hours of operation will vary by site. The following is a list of voting centers in 

council district 5. 

• Mountain Park Maryvale Clinic - 6601 W. Thomas Rd. PHX, 85033 

• Maryvale Bridge United Methodist Church - 4802 N. 59th Ave. PHX, 

85033 

• Alhambra Elementary School District Office - 4510 N. 37th Ave. PHX, 

85019 

• Islamic Community Center of Phoenix - 2515 W. Orangewood Ave. 

PHX, 85051 

     For a full list of voting centers and drop boxes throughout Maricopa 

County, and for more information about what's on your ballot, visit: 

BeBallotready.Vote or click here. 

  

  
 

 

  

 Neighborhood Parks Enhancement 
Application Deadline Extension 

  

https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?d30b04608f7f2dbcda9911d04be53c6ea241bf974a17a174bdef92b152ed4a26


  

 

     We are reminding everyone about the Neighborhood Parks Enhancement 

Program, made possible by the recently voter-approved General Obligation (GO) 

Bond Program. With $1.5 million allocated for minor capital improvements, this 

initiative will ensure that each council district receives dedicated funds to enhance 

local parks. 

     The application deadline has been extended to December 2nd for eligible 

neighborhood organizations to submit project proposals at 

www.phoenix.gov/neighborhood-parks-enhancement-program. This was done to 

ensure there is a fair opportunity for more neighborhood groups to apply. Groups 

may apply for more than one project. Selected projects will be announced with 

completion scheduled within the GO Bond Program timeframe from 2024 to 2029. 

Let's work together to enhance our community spaces! 

  

  
 

 

https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?aa45e97b580baa5bdc7fce4c3b9b14621ddecfe5c64c8b70e14c2af729392b4a


  

     Thank you for reading and sharing the November Neighborhood News 

with family, friends, and neighbors. As always, please contact our office for 

your comments, questions, and concerns, at (602) 262-7446 

or council.district.5@phoenix.gov. For regular updates, follow us on our 

social media accounts by clicking on the icons below. 

  

  

   

  

  

Visit the City of Phoenix City Council District 5 Website 

Forward to a friend 

  

  
  

  

  

  

 

https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?5372ddb6ad9bb23f50c5574c6dfc94cb60ceb698fa778a75cda4b6c555ccedf1
https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?20ee44e3f886ce25125c8ff447602d799d5461f3843e643fe34a0b0deb15f19e
https://action.phoenix.gov/f.pl?c59a6ce9ae1baf63521a0d4db24ab74168833608a70097a5
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https://action.phoenix.gov/c1.pl?5c33a638d51cce7ad4f7a2db8741a1253dd19d52712d10affddf8774e29ede82

